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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 79TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 18, 2005

TO: Honorable Carlos Uresti, Chair, House Committee on Government Reform 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Deputy Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB1862 by Uresti (Relating to a plan for equitable distribution and funding of mental health 
services in this state.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

According to the Department of State Health Services, the General Appropriations Act for 2004-05 
contained a provision requiring that equity in mental health service distribution and funding be 
reached by 2011.  This bill would require that equity in mental health service distribution and funding 
be reached by 2011.  According to the agency, there should be no fiscal impact associated with 
implementation of the provisions of this bill.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 537 Department of State Health Services
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